
Charles, Melicia 

7/11/2014 8:15:06 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Today's QER Panel: Written Comments

I am out of the office on vacation from Friday, July 11th through Friday, July 25th and will not be 
checking emails. For urgent inquiries, please contact Cristine Fernandez at 415-703-1407 or at 
cristine.fernandez@cpuc.ca.gov. I'll respond to all other emails upon my return on Monday, July 28th.

Thanks and have a nice day.

-Melicia

SB GT&S 0278071
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